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School News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Sea Otters led the 

assembly in church on Tuesday 

morning and told the story of 

St. Dwywen.  They explained how 

we can show our love to others 

through small acts of kindness.  

They sang beautifully too! 

 

Today is 

Go Orange! 
For Muscular 

Dystrophy Day 
in school.  This was very well 

supported and we thank you 

for your donations.  We are 

pleased that we will be able 

to donate £100 to this very 

worthy cause. 

 
Our apologies go to Seth, whose 

name was missed from last 

weeks’ newsletter.  Seth was 

part of the KS2 swimming team 

at the gala at Shepshed High 

School last week. 

 

What a Great Night! 
FOBS Burns Night and Ceilidh 

What a fabulous event FOBS organised for the school on 

Saturday 21st January!  The haggis was ceremoniously paraded 

around the room by Jon Hammond, our premises officer, and 

the haggis was then addressed by one of our governors, Rob 

Anderson. The room was full of parents, staff, governors, 

villagers and friends of Belton School who all enjoyed the 

haggis, neeps and tatties.  The dance floor was full for the first 

dance and the room buzzed all evening.   

  

 

On Thursday the Sea Otters made biscuits as part 
of their celebration of Australia Day.  Ingredients 
included coconut, golden syrup and porridge 
oats.  They tasted delicious! 
 

 

A huge thank you to all the 

members of FOBS for making 

this event such a success. 

We are looking forward to 

next year! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up 
 

Real Historians 
 
On Tuesday 31st January the Sea 
Otters and the Bees are being 
given the opportunity to be real 
historians.  They have been invited 
to trial a new learning programme 
by the Battle of Bosworth Heritage 
Group.  The children will have the 
opportunity to dress up and 
experience hands on activities as 
well as meet an archer, a falconer 
and a soldier.   They will also go on 
a guided walk around the 
battlefield.   

Parent Forum 
Thursday 2nd February 

2pm – 3pm 
You are invited to take part 

in our parent forum on 

Thursday 2nd February.  It 

will be held in the school 

staff room and all parents 

and carers are very welcome 

to attend.  Please let the 

school office know if you can 

attend.  Mrs Jones will be 

leading the session and 

school bags and school 

lunches are on the agenda so 

far.  Please let us know if 

there are any other items 

you would like us to discuss. 
 

  

for Reception and Year 1 children 

Thursday 2nd February 

3.15pm - 5pm  

in the School Hall 
A picnic tea will be provided for 

£2.50 

Please purchase tickets from the 

School Office 

 

 

House Day in School 
Tuesday 7th February 

The children will be working in their 
houses today with the  

theme of Law. 
 

Gymnastics Display 
Miss Sheldon would like to invite 
parents and carers of Year 1 and 2 
children who are members of the 
Monday gymnastics club to an 
assembly and then a gymnastics 
display at 9am on Tuesday 7th 
February.  Tea and coffee will be 
served afterwards.  Letters will be 
sent to those parents and carers 
with gymnasts in Year 1 and Year 2 
 

FOBS Committee Meeting 

Change of date. 

The meeting will now be 

held on Tuesday 7th 

February at 7:30pm in the 

school hall and not on  

2nd February as  

originally planned. 

 

 

Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 pupils 

Thursday 9th 

February 

3.15pm – 4.30pm 

in the School Hall 
Tickets £3.50 

(includes hotdog and drink) 

 

Please purchase tickets from the 

School Office 
 

Sensory Garden 
We are very keen to finish phase 1 
of our sensory garden to allow our 
children to use it and benefit from 
it particularly during this period of 

building work and decreased 
playground space. 

 

FOBS Sensory Garden 
Volunteer Day 

Saturday 4th February 2017 
10am – 12 noon 
12 noon – 2pm 

Please come along and help with 
this  

amazing garden 

 
 There will be a meeting of 

the Full Governing Board  
on 

Thursday 9th February 
at 6.30pm in school 

 

End of Half Term Assembly 
You are very welcome to join 

us for our assembly at 
2.30pm 

on Friday 10th February 
 

We break for half term on Friday 10th February and  

return to school on Tuesday 21st February. 

(The school is closed on Monday 20th February  
for a teacher day). 


